
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Colonial Life Insurance Company [Trinidad] Limited wishes 

to advise its Customers and other Stakeholders, that 

effective Monday 8th June 2020 until further notice, our 

business hours are now from 8:00 am to 1:00 pm, at our 

Head Office and Branch Offices.  This change supports our 

Epidemic/Pandemic Plan to assist with the management of 

the response to COVID-19.  

 

Please note that due to our reduced Servicing Staff at this 

time, if you are unable to reach us via phone, you can email 

us at enquiries@clico.com. 

 

 

We do apologize for any inconvenience caused. 
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